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The Chinese Association of Hercules was 
established in 1979 and currently has 
over 200 member families. About 61% of 
the families reside in Hercules, while the 
rest come from nearby cities such as 
Rodeo, Pinole, and Richmond.



Over the years, our Association has played an 
important role in uniting the Chinese 
community in the area. We have brought 
families together through events such as the 
Chinese New Year Banquet, Fall Picnic, and 
Christmas Party. We are also actively 
involved in various community activities. 
Following are some of the events we have 
hosted or participated in this year.



























Looking ahead to 2026, 
we plan to continue serving 
and supporting the 
Chinese community


